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TO:

Mayor Flury


Vice Mayor  Grace


Commissioner Castro


Commissioner McElyea


Commissioner Duke
Cc:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager

FROM:
Jacquelyn Beauzil, Human Resources & Risk Management Manager
DATE:

August 9, 2011
SUBJECT:
RESOLUTION: CROSSING GUARD CONTRACT

Staffing Connection has been providing crossing guard services for the past five (5) years.  The current contract will expire August 13, 2011.  Rates for crossing guard services have remained unchanged for the past five years.  Furthermore, all crossing personnel used by Staffing Connection for this service are Dania Beach residents.  

Based on the past service performance of Staffing Connection and their proposal to continue service without any adjustment in annual rates, the Administration recommends Commission consideration and approval to continue their existing Contract as reflected in the attached Resolution.  This firm has established itself as a leader in this special public safety field, providing training to assure that all guards are certified and that all certifications remain current.  They provide Safety Incentive bonuses and temporary employee benefits resulting in minimal turnover raising the confidence that children of Dania Beach are being protected with familiar faces.

Staffing Connection provides crossing guard services throughout Florida including several other local municipalities such as Wilton Manors, Pembroke Park and Coconut Creek.  


The Administration respectfully requests approval of the attached resolution extending the crossing guard services contract with Staffing Connection for a period of one year with two one-year extensions upon approval of both parties.
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